Dear Members of the Mendocino Cb(mty Board of Super'visqrs; .

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

We watched last Deceniber as the Board approved their own' 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we ‘work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted

because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention
problems. ' ' S

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out tbhrough the recession

and thfough lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the- Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.
We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuckit out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,
we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible

haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conductmg

We watched last December as the Board'approved their own 39% Wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

Itis our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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. Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of SupervieorS'

We, the undersngned County employees, are writing you to express our frustratlon and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensatlon Study that the County is.
conducting. : ‘

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other
Counties.

. We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages

raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

_ We have been-told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patxence is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
) delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20- 30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedlted because of recruitment and retentlon

.problems

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been wullmg to persevere

we are bemg sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to compléte the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
-haste and to implement the report’s findings WIthout delay. '
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors: °

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation- with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

~ We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other
Counties.
We have seen.a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages

raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study ‘with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay. '
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undérsigned Courity employees; are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is
" tonducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their.own 39% wage increase as. well as
numerous 20% plus incteases for County managets, in order to move toward parity with other
Counties, . ,

We have seen a:minotity. of our coworkers who we work beside every dayﬁal.so have their wages
raised sighificantly. For some, this happened more than nine:months ago. Iri Someé ifistancds, we:
have seen positions that we hate promoted up fromi cateh up.or pass us by in wages.

W tave been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patierice is ruibning low. Now we hearihat there is yet another
delay:and that the coniract with the Consultant is being extended for anextra year. .

- Itis ourunderstanding that about 20-30% of County efriployees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited begause of recruitment and retention
problems, )

Those of us who have been loyal to the County'and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of.. Becausé we have begn willing to persevere,
‘we are being sent to the-end of the line. '

‘We call on the Board.of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to:dedicate the: tithe and
resouftes rie¢essary to complete. the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste-and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside évery day also have-their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and reténtion

problems.
Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the-time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisots: -

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

-We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

‘We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It-is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.
Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible.

haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors; ‘

We, the undersigned County employees, are’ writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conductmg

-We watched last December as the Board approved thelr own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other
Counties,

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

itis our qnder_standing'that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,
we are being sent to-the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and 1o implement the report’s findings w1thout delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other
Counties. '

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their Wages

raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have-seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible

_haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

We watched last December as the Board"app‘roved their own 39% wage increase as well as
humerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

ltisour understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible

haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to expréss our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significahtly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible

haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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. Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

-We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage: increase as well as’
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other
Counties.

We have seen a mmorlty of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages

raised SIgmﬁcantly For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention -

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible

haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

. conducting.
We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other
Counties.
We have seen a minority of our cowbrkers who we work beside every day also have their wages

raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and ‘Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino'County Board of Sub‘ervisdrs:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.
Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession

and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors: ‘

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.
We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

" We have seen a minorit\/ of our cowarkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the .
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

probiems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through fean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisofs:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conductmg

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as weH as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other
Counties.

We have seen a minority of 6ur coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages

raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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9/24 15

Dear Members of the Mendocino CoLmty Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is
conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as '
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible

haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of thé Mendocino County Board'of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their Wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

~ problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is
conducting.

‘We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other
Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understandmg that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

- we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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* .Dear Members of the Méndocino County Board of quer\}isors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.
We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages

raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

it is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Su[‘Jervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers'who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In'some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the re_cession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocmo County Board of Supervnsors

We the undersigned County employees, are wntmg you to express our frustratlon and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

We-watched last December -as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is
conductmg

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other
Counties.

- We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages

raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
‘because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the Co.uhty and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,
we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible

haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino 'County Board of Superviso'rs:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.
We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other
Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages

raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

~Itis our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
- and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,
we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.

PRINT SIGNATUR
Loy Gediinez /cﬁﬂ %fﬂ
K‘: 24 ’T&kl/ o R /n~ (QZ/CL(,L/QL
St mm{éemx / Q
il xman S ,lpﬁw

DY @&feﬂu‘*




Dear Members of the Mendocino County B;)ard of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is
conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment-and retention

problems.
Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession

and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,
we are beingsent to the end of the line.

<

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other
Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages

raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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. Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board quupervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

We watched last December as the Board ‘approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have.seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the'line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible

haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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.Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervnsors

We, the under51gned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravatlon with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducﬁng.
We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage.increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

Itis our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems
Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the- Classification and Compensation study with all possible

haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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| Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conductmg

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supérvisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

_conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted .
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:‘

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

_conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minofity of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,

we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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" Dear Members of the Mendocino County Béard of Supervisoré:

~ We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.
We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other -

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work besude every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
" positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employeesAhave seen their wages adjusted
~ because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

" problems.
Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
* and through lean times feel taken advantage of Because we have been willing to persevere

we are being sent to the end of the line.

- We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
_resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensatlon study with all possible

haste and to implement the report’s findings WIthout delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is
conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a minority of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have theirvwages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year.

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County employees have seen their wages adjusted
because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,
we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

We, the undersigned County employees, are writing you to express our frustration and
aggravation with the long delayed Classification and Compensation Study that the County is

conducting.

We watched last December as the Board approved their own 39% wage increase as well as
numerous 20% plus increases for County managers, in order to move toward parity with other

Counties.

We have seen a mino.rity of our coworkers who we work beside every day also have their wages
raised significantly. For some, this happened more than nine months ago. In some instances, we
have seen positions that we have promoted up from catch up or pass us by in wages.

We have been told to be patient, that the County is doing a comprehensive review of all the
positions in the County. But our patience is running low. Now we hear that there is yet another
delay and that the contract with the Consultant is being extended for an extra year. '

It is our understanding that about 20-30% of County em ployees have seen their wages adjusted
_ because they were in classifications that were expedited because of recruitment and retention

problems.

Those of us who have been loyal to the County and who have stuck it out through the recession
and through lean times feel taken advantage of. Because we have been willing to persevere,
we are being sent to the end of the line.

We call on the Board of Supervisors to direct Human Resources to dedicate the time and
resources necessary to complete the Classification and Compensation study with all possible
haste and to implement the report’s findings without delay.
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Dear Members of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

| am writing to express first of all my (and my coworkers’) appreciation for the part you have played in
the process of raising our wages a little closer to market value. We are some of the minority in this
situation. | have seen my coworkers in other positions as they watched us receive our parity increases,
and the longer they have to wait, the more it affects them. Hard workers are working two or three jobs
just to make ends meet. Surrounding counties pay significantly more for the same job, and one begins to
consider that even with travel cost, it could be more beneficial to work out of county than here.

| have seen the Board and County executives approve their own parity raises nearly a year ago. Please
do not continue to delay the same for my fellow County employees on the front lines. We all are the
ones keeping the County services and offices running smoothly.

[ urge you not to delay the review of the remaining positions. | call on you, our Board of Supervisors, to
dedicate the time and resources necessary to complete the Class and Compensation study with haste,

~ and implement the report’s findings expeditiously.

Please do not ignore the rank-and-file workers on our front lines.

Sincerely,

Shane Reynolds
Eligibility Specialist lli
Special Investigations Unit, HHSA



